October 27, 2021

Hello,

Please find the enclosed check for $4,200 dated 10/27/2021. This payment represents
a direct pass-through grant from the Federal Department of Education. Funding for
this grant was made possible through the Higher Education Emergency Relief Fund
(HEERF), originally created through the CARES Act. NBSS is responsible for
administering this portion of HEERF, intended to be direct aid to high-need
students affected by the pandemic. Based on your FAFSA results, you have been
included in the group of students receiving this grant.

The Federal Department of Education encourages students to use this funding to
support their continued enrollment. The funding can be used for any costs related to
your enrollment, including indirect costs such as housing, transportation, and
remote learning technology. This grant is available to use as you see fit with the
overall goal 11





